
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           25 October 2017 17:10
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Nico Moore
 
Name: Nico
Surname: Moore

 
 
Message:
Drogheda as a town and area has far more potential than it has been previously been allowed to
show.With such great pototential, City status is deserved and should be clear to the deciding parties.
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